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Thomas Franks Pop-Up Event 

There will be a pop up at Heald Place on Friday 20th 

December at 1.45pm. 

 

Our caterer Thomas Franks will be serving Spicy 

Vegetable Soup, fruit and popcorn for pupils and parents 

to enjoy! 

 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 

      ATTENDANCE UPDATE       

At Heald Place, we are committed to promoting and 

modelling good attendance and punctuality, 

which are essential for pupils to achieve their potential. 

Please see the attendance data for each year group for 

Autumn Term 2.  

Year Group Attendance % 

Nursery 85.9% 

Reception 89.7% 

Year 1 95.2% 

Year 2 95.7% 

Year 3 95.8% 

Year 4 95.9% 

Year 5 96.7% 

Year 6 94.4% 
 

Congratulations to Year 5 for the highest 

attendance % in Autumn Term 2!  

 

We know that as parents and carers you want the best for 

your child and this is why it is imperative all pupils at 

Heald Place adhere to our Attendance Policy. 

 

06/01/2025 – Term starts for pupils at 8:40am 

14/02/2025 – Term finishes for Pupils at 1:45pm 

24/02/2025 – Term starts for pupils at 8:40am 

31/03/2025 – Inset Day  

04/04/2025 – Term finishes for pupils at 1:45pm 

 

16/01/2025 – Free School Meal for ALL pupils 

20/01/2025 – Come and Celebrate – N+R 

21/01/2025 – Come and Celebrate – Y1+Y2  

22/01/2025 – Come and Celebrate – Y3+Y4 

23/01/2025 – Come and Celebrate – Y5+Y6  
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 Author Visit 

World famous author of the Dragonsitter series, Josh 

Lacey, came to visit Year 3 this term to give a reading of 

his new book, The Stone Age Clash. Each child was then 

kindly gifted by the school a copy of the book to take 

home to enjoy! 

 

Art Competition Winner 

Manchester Academy held a competition across specific 

schools in Manchester asking children in Year 5 to 

“Design a Pumpkin”. 

Congratulations to Tanjila Begum for coming in First 

Place! 

 

World Children’s Day 2024 

 

As part of the celebrations, the RRS ambassadors took 
part in a virtual event. They were asked to share one 
change they would like to make to improve the world. 

There was a recognition that being a change maker can 
be overwhelming, so they were asked to share one way 
they like to have fun. Their next step is to invite a local 
politician to school so they can explain the rights of the 

child and why they are so important. 

 

 

 
REMINDER 

ALL Afterschool Clubs have been cancelled for 

Friday 20th December. 

Please collect the children promptly at 1:45pm. 


